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Delivering a nurturing and inclusive environment to encourage growth of the individual 

 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians,       Wednesday 12th June 2024 
 

Whole School Sports Day 
Monday 15th July 2024 

 
The plans for Sports Day are coming together and we hope you enjoy what we have put 
together!  

This year, we are hosting a whole-school event that will start at 9am so you can join us straight 
after drop off if you are planning to stay.  The children will be in their colour team groups for a 
variety of activities before we host our year-group-specific races on the field!  It should be a 
wonderful morning and we plan to be finished by lunchtime (12:15pm) so you can get home for 
lunch or get to work – we know how hard it is to get time off and how precious annual leave is!   

If the weather is against us we have pencilled in Wednesday 17th July as a backup date with the 
same schedule. 
 
Look forward to seeing you on Sports Day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr William Neighbour 
Headteacher 

 
 
 


